
 

Teen Vaping:  Get the Facts 
Thursday, October 11th 2018 (7 PM – 8 PM) 
Minnechaug – IRC Media Center (Front Entrance) 

       621 Main Street Wilbraham 
 

H-W Partners for Youth invite you to this important workshop,  
presented by Sara Moriarty, Hampden County Tobacco Free Partnership 
 

Vape pens and e-cigarettes are not harmless, yet 20% of high school 
students report currently using them, and 40% have tried them at least 
once.  
 

Learn more about what these products are, why they are harmful, and 
how to protect our kids from this latest trend.  
 
 

Contact 
 
 
 

For questions about the presentation or to 
register, please contact Ruth DiCristoforo, 
HWP4Y Coordinator, by email:  
rdicristoforo@hwrsd.org or by phone: (413) 566- 
5060 (Ext. 17) before 10/5. Thank You. 
 
 

Hampden-Wilbraham Partners for Youth 
United for Safe, Healthy, & Drug-free Communities 

  

Hampden – Wilbraham 
Partners for Youth 

mailto:rdicristoforo@hwrsd.org

